
Year 6 



Dear Year 6, 

Happy New Year!  

Although this is not the way I was hopng to communicate with you after the Christmas Holidays. 

Please find attached the Remote Learning overview for this week- Wednesday through to Friday. From next week there will be much more detail and separate 

weekly English, maths and topic overviews.  

 


